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The last day to pre-order is next Friday, 
February 26, 2021.  To place an online order, 
go to:  www.wingard.inter-state.com/yearbook and enter code 
53877P.  The year of the pandemic is one to remember and talk 
about to your future children and grandchildren.  Don't miss 
out on this historical year!

Hackler Happenings
● Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday were considered snow days and will be made up 

June 1,2, and 3.  If that changes, we will let you know.  Keep reading the Thursday 
newsletter and make sure we have the correct contact information in our broadcast 
system so you can get updates from Dr. Long, Superintendent of our school.

● Reminder: No food drop offs this year due to Covid-19 as an effort to limit office visits.  
Thank you in advance.

Attention Parents/Guardians: 
If your Hackler child has been tested for COVID-19 or has had close contact with anyone who 
has been diagnosed with COVID-19, make sure you contact Nurse Wendy as soon as 
possible.  Nurse Wendy will notify teachers to get Chromebooks and chargers ready to be 
picked up so the learning process can continue while quarantined. She will also notify the 
attendance secretary to excuse the days missed.  

EAST Program Raffle
The Hackler Intermediate EAST program is sponsoring a raffle for a 
beautiful handmade quilt.   Tickets will be 6 for $5 or $1 for single tickets.  
All the proceeds will go to the Hackler Hugs program.  We will begin 
selling tickets beginning on February 22  and will run until March 19.   
Ticket money may also be sent to school with your child.   Winner will be 
drawn on April 9.

The Hackler Hugs program helps to meet students' needs that may not 
be academic in nature.  We have been able to make contributions to help 
cover students' medical expenses, purchase clothing, shoes, get student 
haircuts, take care packages to students who are in the hospital, and the 
list goes on.
Thank you for supporting the Hackler EAST and Hackler Hugs programs. 

Emery, Kailyn, & Lauren
Hackler EAST members 

  

30 
Days till Spring

March 20th
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